
FRIDAY 29 SEPTEMBER 2017
WHOLE SCHOOL

Dear all, 

I would like to take the opportunity and 
thank you for your great response to our 
request to support the Godmanchester 
FoodBank this autumn by donating 
food. We managed to collect 26 bags 
of donated items that will be offered to 
people in need in the area. 

What a magnificent celebration of 
Harvest Festival!  

Spring Common carries on building 
strong links with the community. 

Well done to everyone!

Pepy Drositi
RE co-ordinator 

THANK YOU!     H
ARVEST

On Friday 29th September, we celebrated 
Harvest at our whole school assembly.  

This year we supported Godmanchester 
Foodbank - A Trussell Trust foodbank, that 
provides support to people in the local 
community, facing difficult times.


